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On Jan. 11’ 2024 a group of students from Rewa Gurjar College, Sanawad had the opportunity to 
visit our School of Biotechnology, DAVV.  There were around 100 students accompanied with 8 
faculty members of the college. The purpose of the visit was to provide students with insights into 
the department's facilities, ongoing research, and educational programs. 

The visit commenced with a guided tour of our state-of-the-art laboratories, research facilities, and 
classrooms. Students had the chance to observe equipment used in various experiments like 
Centrifuge, Spectrophotometer, Incubator, UV transilluminator, PCR, Autoclave and gain a 
firsthand understanding of the technology, animal handling, Cancer cell line and infrastructure 
available within the department. 

Following the tour, students engaged in interactive sessions with our HOD Dr. Anjana Jajoo and 
Associate Professor Dr. Hamendra Singh Parmar, faculty members, research scholars and M.sc 
students. This provided a platform for students to ask questions, discuss ongoing projects, and 
explore potential areas of interest within the field of study. The discussions aimed to foster a deeper 
understanding of the subject matter and inspire academic curiosity. 

A highlight of the visit was a showcase of ongoing research projects undertaken by both faculty 
and graduate students. This allowed students to witness the practical applications of theoretical 
knowledge and appreciate the diverse range of research areas within the department. 

To provide clarity on academic offerings, the visit included a presentation outlining the M.Sc. 
Biotechnology program, admission criteria, and potential career paths for graduates. The 
presentation also highlighted collaborations, internships, and opportunities for students to actively 
participate in research initiatives. 

The visit concluded with a feedback session, where students shared their impressions and asked 
further questions. Overall, the feedback was positive, with many students expressing enthusiasm 
for the field and appreciation for the department's commitment to academic excellence. 

We hope that this visit has not only provided valuable insights but has also inspired the next 
generation of biotechnologists. The SBT remains committed to fostering a conducive learning 
environment for aspiring scientists. 
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